
Greetings! The work of our Honduran non-profit partner, FECOVESO, 
continues going strong, using HCSC funding for community projects, which 
this year included watershed acquisition and protection, water system 
repairs, and construction and repair of roads, health centers, and schools. 

Though world and health issues have kept me home another year, I do get 
to attend some of FECOVESO’s Board meetings via the internet, as they 
discuss projects that communities have identified as most pressing. Their 
careful consideration and the pride they feel in being able to meet those 
needs is inspiring!
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Longtime FECOVESO 
secretary and supporter 
Nasaria Gomez Escobar 
signs documents during 
a Board meeting. 

Dear Friends and Supporters of HCSC, 

Last year FECOVESO was presented 
with a plaque from the Municipality 
of Omoa, in recognition of their 
many contributions to the needs of 
communities in the region.
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Your donation, of course, is tax deductible.  Honduras Community Support Corporation is recognized by the IRS as tax exempt under Section 
501c(3) of the code and is registered as a charity with the  New York State Attorney General’s Office

Increasing rain increases the mud 
problem in Honduras and, in the photo 
on the right, we see a path to La 
Esperanza’s school being constructed to 
prevent students from sliding in the 
mud.

Thanks friends, for your continuing interest and support! Apologies for being unable to 
get this out before the end of the year, but if you would like to make a 2023 donation, you 
can send a back-dated check to us. You can also donate online through our website 
at: https://www.hcsc-honduras.org/donate.html
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FECOVESO coordinator 
Nestor Laínez with new 
desks for a school, which 
are greatly appreciated to 
replace the usual 
uncomfortable benches.

FECOVESO members used their mobile phones to send photos. Unfortunately, the quality is not high but 
we hope you can get the sense of some of these ongoing projects.
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